
 

 

 
 

Adventure School is set to rock with a family-friendly car show on Saturday, 5 March 2022! Inspired by the many 

great car events held around the country, Adventure School PTNi has launched Wheels at Whitby to raise funds 

for our school. 

From 11am to 3pm, you’ll get to feast your eyes on an amazing display of cars and motorbikes of all varieties, plus 

there will be market stalls, food and beverages, activities for the kids and plenty of spot prizes. It’ll be fun for the 

whole family! 

There will also be judged awards – as well as the coveted People’s Choice Award – complete with prizes up for 

grabs, so if you’ve got a custom, classic, import or exotic car or bike, make sure to bring it along. 

 

WHAT ARE WE FUNDRAISING FOR? 
Wheels at Whitby will be Adventure School’s major fundraiser for 2022, with all money raised going towards 

improving the outdoor recreational areas around our school. Being a decile 10 school, we do not receive the same 

level of funding from the Government as lower decile schools and rely heavily on donations and fundraisers.  

Previously, we have found it challenging to create an event that can involve the entire community, and which is 

different from what other local schools are offering. We believe Wheels at Whitby will fill this role and provide the 

community with an event it can be proud of. 

 

SEEKING SPONSORS 
We are currently seeking sponsors for Wheels at Whitby. If you or your business can donate financially or in-kind 

(i.e. goods or services for prizes, raffles or silent auctions), please get in touch by emailing 

wheelsatwhitby@gmail.com. Thanks in advance! 

 

HELP NEEDED! 
To help make Wheels at Whitby a success, we need your help too! There are several teams you can choose to be 

part of — and with it being a four-hour event, you don’t need to lose your entire weekend to it.  

Please let us know if you have interest in assisting in any of these areas: first aid, traffic management, finance, 

ticketing, baking, running or helping with stalls, drone operation, runners [between stations], awards and prize-

giving co-ordination, health and safety, entertainment, or student engagement. Simply email 

wheelsatwhitby@gmail.com and let us know. 

 

STAY UPDATED 
In addition to regular updates in the school newsletter, we’re also on Facebook and Instagram, so make sure you 

like and follow us to be one of the first to hear what’s going on. 
 

 facebook.com/WheelsAtWhitby 
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